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I strongly oppose this bill.  This bill would come at a great cost to the citizens of 

Oregon that aren’t homeless.  The laws in our state already are extremely lax when it 

comes to the behavior of the homeless and this has very negatively affected the 

quality of life for the rest of the citizens.  We need stronger laws that encourage 

people to get the treatment they need.   


